
                                                    Greenbelt & Trails Committee Minutes 

                                         Thursday, May 4, 2022, 6:00 PM 
                                                    Crow’s Nest (no hybrid) 
 
Members:  
 
Dean Dyson 
Dan Richter 
Guest:  Allen Sande 
 
There was no quorum present so no motions could be made. 
 
1. “Beautifying” the Ballentrae entrance- update 

The group of people that express an interest in upgrading the Ballantrae entance sign and the area 
around it are still interested in doing the work.  They were asked to submit a plan so the project could 
be approved. 

2. Trails update 

The trail maps for walks through the community have not yet been completed enough to be presented 
to the BOD for approval. 

A suggestion was made that the greenbelt trail from behind the 8th green on the golf course to Dunoon 
Road be marked clearer somehow so that members will know where this path is and not feel like they 
are trespassing on other members’ property.  We shall look into this. 

3.  Litter pick-up 

The next litter pick-up event is scheduled for Saturday June 24th.   

4.  Dog Park update  

We are currently trying to collect bids on estimated costs for this possible project so pars could be 
presented to the BOD. 

5.  Planting new trees in greenbelt on Mason Lake Road 

Since one homeowner along Mason Lake Road cut down trees in LLCC’s greenbelt without permission, it 
has been suggested that the damage should be repaired by planting new trees.  The committee will be 
looking into what ways may be best to repair this damage. 

6.  Wildfire Readiness  

Wildfire readiness was brought up at this meeting.  Recently HOA members received a mailing from the 
Washington Department of Natural Resources stating that the members could get an evaluation and a 
plan for them on how to prevent wildfires.  It was wondered if LLCC could have a town meeting with the 
local wildfire experts to get suggestions on how to prepare for wildfires.  THIS WILL BE BROUGHT UP TO 
THE BOD. 

Submitted by Dean Dyson 


